                      SSR Policy
Website CME Announcements

Purpose:

This policy defines posting and cost of announcements of non-SSR continuing education opportunities on the Society webpage.

Policy:

The Society of Skeletal Radiology will maintain a web page for the announcement of continuing education opportunities. The site will be available to members and nonmembers for the posting of continuing medical education meetings, self-assessment modules, or other educational opportunities as deemed appropriate by the Executive Committee.

Announcements will be posted from the time received, until the beginning date of the activity, not to exceed 12 months. All announcements must be approved by the Society Secretary in accordance with the directives of the Executive Committee.

The cost for the announcement of continuing education opportunities is as follows: 
· SSR members $ 100.00
· Nonmembers $ 300.00

Last Reviewed and Revised: October 19,2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]
